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FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

HATS 
The warmer weather is slowly arriving so it is a 
good opportunity to ensure all students have the 
correct uniform each day, including a school hat. 
Our sun-safe policy requires students to wear a hat 
when learning and playing outside all year round, 
but this is particularly important during the summer 
months. The uniform shop have stock available if a 
new hat is required. 
 

CAMP 
Our Year 6 students attended The Swan Valley 
Adventure Centre for their camp experience last 
week and had an incredibly memorable time. The 
students represented our school to the highest 
standard with the staff acknowledging their 
cooperation, team-spirit, politeness and overall 
behaviour. The group were well-fed and had a full 
schedule of activities that kept them busy for the 3 
days! Thank you to Miss Simmons, Mrs Jones, Mr 
Myers and Esther for taking such good care of our 
students and enjoying the experience with them. 
 

Next year we will be returning to this venue and 
parents of current Year 5 students are invited to 
attend an information session on Tuesday 29 
November at 5:00pm. (see pictures above and on 
the last page of this newsletter) 
 

PARENT SURVEY 
The Parent Opinion Survey for 2022 is now open 
and can be accessed via the link below. Your 
feedback and participation in this survey is greatly 
appreciated as we seek to ensure we provide the 
highest quality education in a safe and welcoming 
learning environment. There are 10 questions in 
total and you will need to progress all the way to 
the end in order for the responses to be available 
for us to view at the end of the survey window. The 
survey is available until Friday 25 November. 
Thank you for taking a few minutes to share your 
thoughts with us! 
 

https://www.schoolsurvey.edu.au/s/EHHPS2022 

ATTENDANCE 
We have seen a positive change in regular 
attendance this term and it is great to see more 
students at school each and every day. Regular 
attendance is a rate of 90% and above, and our 
school improvement target is to have 75% of our 
students in this category. Every day matters to 
learning, and students who attend school regularly 
maximise their opportunities to progress and 
consolidate understandings. This term all students 
with regular attendance at the end of the term will 
go into a raffle draw to win a scooter! 

 
 
PERSONAL ITEMS LIST 
The 2023 Personal Items lists have been sent 
home; please contact the office if you have not 
received this. All lists have been approved by the 
School Board and the represent competitive 
pricing. Voluntary Contribution payments can be 
done as part of the order, ticking this off the to-do 
list for next year! These payments are important 
funds to the school and we thank all parents for 
ensuring these are paid to the school promptly. 

https://www.schoolsurvey.edu.au/s/EHHPS2022


 

 

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER - 2022  

 Friday 18 November -  Assembly Pre-primary 

 Tuesday 29 November - P&C Meeting 9.00am 

 Wednesday 7 December -  Xmas Dance 

Concert & Xmas Raffle 

 Friday 9 December -  Student Leaders’ Assembly 

 Monday 12 December -  Reports emailed to 

parents 

 Wednesday 14 December - Year 6 Graduation 

Assembly 9.00am 

 Thursday 15 December -  Last day of school 

for students in 2022. 
 

 Uniform Shop is open in Weeks 7 & 8 on Friday 

10am - 12.30pm,  Week 10 is on Monday from 

8.30 - 10.00am  and open again before school 

commences in 2023 on Monday 30 January,  

between 1.30pm -  3.00pm 

 Canteen open Wednesday and Friday each week. 

* For all other important dates that may arise we 
will update the Term Planner as needed and send 
notes home. 

   

LUNCHTIME BASKETBALL 
The Term 4 basketball competition is in full swing 
with teams playing for the 2023 title. It is wonderful 
to see our students supporting their teammates, 
demonstrating great sportsmanship and celebrating 
their own and others’ achievements. We look 
forward to the finals! 
 
CARE CHAMPS 
Year 3 and 4 students have been invited to 
nominate for new student leader positions in 2023 
– CARE Champs. Nominations are closing soon so 
if your child is interested please encourage them to 
submit their entry. We look forward to sharing this 
student leader imitative with the school community 
at the start of 2023.  
 
SEMESTER 2 REPORTS 
Reports will be sent via email link to parents on 
Monday in Week 10. If you need to update your 
contact information please phone the front office on 
9487 9300. 

 

Michelle Nash 
 

PRINCIPAL 
Michelle.nash@education.wa.edu 

CONGRATULATIONS  

to the following students for  
receiving Honour Certificates  

on the  28 October 2022. 

PP Flynn 
Kylah 

Room 1 
 

Aster 
Finah 

Room 13 
 

Amali 
Elyse 

Room 14 
 

Zion 
Zachary 

Room15 
 

Eric 
Piper 

Room 16 
 

Levi 
Yohan 

Room 17 
 

Kahleeya - Rose 
Harry 

Room 18 
 

Ziggy 
Lachy 

 
PE 

Mia 
Izaiyah 

Music Billie 
Layla 

Science Samara 
Aiyana 

Noongar Mason 
Payton 

Art Mia 
Milla 

 

TOD CARE Certificates: 

EXCEL! 

 

 

 

PP Nadya 

1 Hugh 

13 Kian 

14 Olive 

15 Bodhi 

16 Braiden 

17 Charlotte 

18 Jack M 



 

 

ECLIPSE UNIVERSAL 
 UNIFORM SHOP - NEWS 

 

Changes to open days and times for Term 4 are: 
Weeks 7 & 8  
 

 Week 7 - Friday 25 November -  10am to 
12.30pm 

 Week 8 - Friday 2 December - 10am to 
12.30pm 

 Last day for the Uniform Shop in 2022 is 
Monday 12 December 8.30am - 10am  

 

Open times for 2023; 

 Monday 30 January  - 1.30pm to 3.30pm 
 
The Uniform Shop is open on a Monday in each 
Term  in weeks 2, 4, 6, 8 and 10. Any changes we 
will notify you via CONNECT. 
 

 Shop open times are 8.30am - 10.00am. 
(Library) 

 

 Orders can be placed on line for delivery or 
pick up, see the links below. 

 
 

Email:     admin@eclipseuniversal.com.au 
Website: www.eclipseuniversal.com.au 
                 (Password - EHPS0016) 

 

 

P&C NEWS 

UPCOMING EVENTS IN TERM 4 -  Please keep 
an eye out for more information coming in the next 
few weeks! 

 2022 Dance concert - Week 9. 

DANCE CONCERT 2022 
 

BURGER BAR: 
There will be a burger bar at this year’s Dance to 
the Stars concert on Wednesday 7 December. You 
will need to pre order. Order forms will be sent 
home, please return by 3pm Friday 2 December to 
the school administration (cash only). Orders may 
be placed for family and friends attending as well. 
Or order online (card or credit) via My School 
Connect our canteen app, orders open 22nd 
November.  
 

XMAS RAFFLE 
Raffle tickets this year will be $1.00. Paper tickets 
will be sent home with the students (cash only) or 
purchasable via My School Connect (card or 
credit). Please return by Tuesday 6 December. 
There will be three prize pools. Thanks to our 
contributors - Vasse Felix, Clancy’s Fremantle, 
The Cockburn Ice Rink, The Fremantle Prison, 
Rolloways, The Fremantle Dockers Football Club, 
The Eagles Football Club, The Local Hotel, South 
Fremantle Saunas, Roar Fitness and more! 
 
Thank you for your continued support! 
 

The East Hamilton Hill Parents and Citizens 
Association  
 

NOONGAR LANGUAGE IN 2022 
 

Special guest writer for Noongar Language in this 
edition of the newsletter is Ms Jo Sterkenburg 
(Relief Teacher for Mrs Mippy). 
 

We have been focusing on Insects (Minga). 
 

These are just some we have learnt. Ask your child 
to say them for you: 
 
 

     noort - fly   barn-barn - moth 
     bidit -  black ant  djinkitj - mosquito 
     bindi-bindi - butterfly       noorangka - dragonfly 
     djilyara -  bee 

* CANTEEN CLOSED - CLEANING * 
Please be aware due to annual deep cleaning, 

the school Canteen will be closed for the last 2 

weeks of Term 4. The last day to order will be 

Friday 2 December 2022. 

mailto:admin@eclipseuniversal.com.au
https://schooluniformstore.com.au/


 

 


